
COURTESY NOTICE OF PARTICIPATION
ARIZONA STATE BOARD FOR CHARTER SCHOOLS

This Courtesy Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the members of the Arizona State Board for Charter
Schools (Board) may be present at the upcoming Arizona Charter Conference on November 14, 2024. This is an
opportunity to celebrate Arizona charters and connect with fellow leaders.

This event is not a public meeting of the Board, and the Board will not be discussing or taking action regarding
any business of the Board.

Location: 340 N. 3rd Street Phoenix, AZ 85004

Date/Approximate Time: Thursday, November 14, 2024 from 7:45am-3:30pm

DATED AND POSTED this 8th day of November 2024

By __ /s/ Ashley Berg__________
Ashley Berg

Executive Director


